
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SUBCOMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 

 
April 3, 2024 

 
TO: Members, Subcommittee on Economic Development, Public Buildings, and 

Emergency Management  
 
FROM: Scott Perry, Chairman, Subcommittee on Economic Development, Public 

Buildings, and Emergency Management; Sam Graves, Chairman, Committee on 
Transportation and Infrastructure 

 
RE: Subcommittee Hearing on “From Headquarters Building to Field Offices: 

Examining the FBI’s Real Estate Needs and Strategy” 
 

The Subcommittee on Economic Development, Public Buildings, and Emergency 
Management of the Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure will hold a hearing entitled, 
“From Headquarters Building to Field Offices: Examining the FBI’s Real Estate Needs and 
Strategy” at 10:00 a.m. ET on Wednesday, April 10, 2024, in 2167 of the Rayburn House Office 
Building. 

 
For questions concerning this meeting, please email Tyler Micheletti at 

Tyler.Micheletti@mail.house.gov or contact the Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure 
at (202) 225-9446. 
 


